

EUROPEAN UNION

Delegation to Japan

Ambassador

Tokyo, DELJPN HOD/RK

Congratulatory message to Yamanashi Gakuin University incoming students

Dear Incoming Students,

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate you on your entrance to Yamanashi Gakuin University.

With academic relations being one of the cornerstones of the relationship between the EU and Japan, as the Ambassador of the EU to Japan it is an honour and privilege to extend my heartfelt congratulations to you all on this important occasion.

Your entry to this prestigious institution marks the culmination of years of hard work, dedication and perseverance. Please be sure to take a moment to appreciate this great achievement, and be proud of yourselves. It is truly the beginning of a new and exciting journey.

I wish you all the best in your future studies and endeavours, and may you continue to strive for excellence in everything you do.

I look forward to future opportunities to collaborate and engage with Yamanashi Gakuin University.

Yours sincerely,

Jean-Eric Paquet

Ambassador of the EU to Japan